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CAPTION: 
 
Resolution authorizing the location of Calallen Police Substation at the West Guth Park, located 
in Council District 1.  
 
PURPOSE: 
 
This resolution will authorize the location of Calallen Police Substation at West Guth Park. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
On November 8, 2022, voters approved the City of Corpus Christi’s Bond 2022 Program for a 
total of $125 million with thirty-two projects. The propositions passed on election day include 
projects for streets, parks and recreation, public safety, and library improvements. One of the 
thirty-two projects included the full design of the Calallen Police Substation. 
 
After the passage of the Bond 2022, the Police Department has identified that the best location 
for the Calallen Substation to be at  West Guth Park based on the service area and the proximity 
to the highway. The exhibit shows the approximate location of the facility with an approximate 
area of 5 acres. The project design will begin after the approval of the resolution. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 
The alternative is to reject the proposed location and City will have to look for other property 
options to construct the Calallen Police Substation.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   

There is no fiscal impact proposed with this item.  
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